Dyslexia House

Association

y\ Dyslexia Houses is hosting a
Dyscalculia Talk at Cobham Hall

School on the 6th October at 7.30

www.medwaydys.org

. . Cobham Gravesend DA12 3BL
dyslexia.house@gmail.com

head of Math at Longfield Academy. His talk
will be suitable for both parents and teachers.

ﬂzg Nick Varley is a dyscalculia Assessor who is

Dyscalculia is a specific and persistent difficulty in understanding
numbers which can lead to a diverse range of difficulties with
mathematics. It will be unexpected in relation to age, level of education
and experience and occurs across all ages and abilities.

We would like to invite you to join our Association. We welcome Parents, Adult
Dyslexics, Teachers, Employers and anyone who has an interest in Dyslexia,
dyspraxia or dyscalculia. Helpline Number 07939232537

Any suggestions on ways we might be able help would be much appreciated.

Certificates of Attendance will be Provided for this Talk.
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